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On 30th April 2024, the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Government P.G. 

College, Bazpur, organized a Sensitization Program for college faculty members. The 

program aimed to enhance awareness regarding quality assurance practices, academic 

integrity, and the importance of continuous improvement in teaching and learning 

processes. The program commenced with a welcome address by Dr. Adarsh Kumar 

Chaudhri, IQAC Coordinator, who emphasized the importance of quality assurance in 

enhancing educational standards and institutional credibility. Guidance on compiling and 

managing data required for AQAR submission. Strategies for effective teaching 

methodologies and assessment techniques. The program concluded with a note from the 

Principal Prof. K. K. Pandey, who reiterated the commitment of the college to uphold 

high standards of education and encouraged faculty members to actively participate in 

quality enhancement initiatives. 
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